
Post Office Box 4077 

Concord, NH 03302 

                                                                                                                        November 27, 2011 

Greetings, 

December Christmas Party and Christmas Sale 

 We have two events coming up at Havenwood on December 3rd and December 4th. On 

Saturday,  the third, Havenwood is having a Christmas sale for the residents in the main lodge. 

We have reserved a table and will be selling some items from the gift shop. We have chosen 

items that we hope will appeal to the residents and their guests. Help is needed manning the 

table. Please contact Dottie Brown at 746-3939 or Alice Pickett at 724-3846 for more 

information.  

On Sunday, December 4th, we will be having our Christmas party and December meeting in the 

"Great Room" at Havenwood. This is located at 33 Christian Avenue in Concord. The event 

starts at 12:30 pm and ends  about 3:30. We will be having a Pot Luck Lunch. Please contact 

Dottie Brown about what you could bring for the meal.  

The November Trip to see the Marshall Collection  

 On Sunday, November 6th, 29 members and guests journeyed to Conway and on to Fryeburg 

to view the Marshall Collection of horse drawn vehicles. We gathered in Conway at the Hobbs 

Street building which houses most of the marvelous collection and were treated to a luncheon 

hosted by Margaret and Sut Marshall. After lunch and some time viewing the collection there, 

we went on to Fryeburg to see the collection of Abbot & Downing vehicles which was this 

year's display at the Fryeburg Fair. There were about 17 different Abbot and Downing vehicles 

as well as two English Gypsy wagons. The theme is different each year, but the people always 

want to see some of the beautiful Gypsy wagons. It was a great experience and we want to 

again thank Margaret and Sut for being such generous members of the Society. The collection is 

truly world class. For those who missed it, maybe we can arrange another trip in the spring.    

January Meeting Preview 

Esther Crowley has been working on a complete revision of our bylaws to bring us in 

compliance with changes in our name and new laws and regulations. We will be discussing 

them at the January meeting. More to follow on this.  

 



 

 

 

   


